
 

 
 

Greetings Bow Families! 

Welcome to our 2022-23 school year. I am the proud principal of this great school Bow 

Elementary-Middle. I have served Bow School as principal for 6 years and I am looking forward to 

another successful school year. 

I am a proud product of the Detroit Public Schools and graduated from Martin Luther King Jr. Sr. 

High School. I have obtained both my bachelor’s and master’s degrees in Education with an 

endorsement in School Administration from Wayne State University.  

When I am away from Bow, I enjoy spending my leisure time with my family, watching a lot of 

NETFLIX movies, and researching ways to improve our school’s community. 

I am extremely excited to welcome back all the new and returning scholars and staff for in-

person instruction and learning. This move comes with careful planning and consideration as we 

look to transition scholars back to the school.  

My goals are to continue to have an environment that is safe, healthy, and welcoming that is 

conducive for high-quality learning.  

I am knowledgeable, committed, and dedicated to our students’ success. My sole mission is to 

make decisions that are data-driven and based on best practices which will provide our scholars 

with a well-rounded education with tender loving care.   

I am looking forward to a productive partnership with all stakeholders to collaboratively work 

closely together to share innovating ideas of continuous improvements. Our partnerships will 

ensure that our scholars would be able to achieve their highest potentials.   

I am looking forward to an amazing school year with all of you!  

 

Educationally Yours,  

DaRhonda Evans, Principal 

Soar to Excellence  


